

Key Stage One News

20th April 2018

Year 1

We have had a wonderful week in KS1. The weather has been beautiful and we have certainly made the most of it. The Year one children enjoyed doing some Maths learning in the forest school this week. The children participated in a money hunt and they found lots of different coins that the tooth fairy had hidden. Both year one and year two are now learning about plants. The year one children have planted sunflowers and are excited to watch them grow. The year two children have enjoyed going on a plant hunt around school where they have identified lots of different plants.

On Wednesday we had a fabulous trip to Flamingo Land! All of the KS1 children were a delight to take out.



Dates for your diary

3.5.18- KS1 Athletics competition in school time

14.5.18- Gymnastics show performed by the after school club

16.5.18- Gymnastics show performed by the after school club

25.5.18- Break up for half term

Hot Weather Reminder

Please ensure your child comes to school with a hat and sun cream already applied. Children can bring sun cream to school with them to top up their skin throughout the day.

If you have any queries or questions this half term please contact Miss Gloag:

k.gloag@boroughbridge-pri.nyorks.sch.uk